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July 224-, 1967 ADDRESS REPLY TO

POST OFFICE BOX 990
FARMINGTON. NEW MEXICO 8740:

Mr. Emery Arnold

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: BStatus of San Juan 32-8 Unit NP #4
K - Sec. 15, T-32-N, R-8-W

This refers to your letter dated June 28, 1967, regarding the status of
the San Juan 32-8 Unit NP No. 4, located K-15-32-N, R-8-W.

This well was completed in December, 1953 with an open flow potential

of 560 MCF/D. The well has never been tied in because the producing

potential does not justify the expenditure necessary for the installation

of a line.

It is expected that it will remain a shut in gas well for some time.
Yours very truly,

2y N SN

F. H. Wood,
Regional Petroleum Engr.
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